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I am in support of and providing my testimony that LD2119 Ought to Pass to support 
Suicide prevention by allowing the voluntary waiver of Firearm rights. 
As a retired health professional, these are important measures that can greatly 
diminish the risk of suicide. I thank you for your support of this legislation.


